7/26/2019 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - COG1983059 - TCC PR-1

STATE OF

COLORADO Simmons - DNR, Leigh <leigh.simmons@state.co.us>

COG1983059 - TCC PR-1

Doug Smith <Doug.Smith@oxbow.com> Wed, Jul 24, 2019 at 10:27 AM
To: "Simmons - DNR, Leigh" <leigh.simmons@state.co.us>

Leigh,

Thanks for the attachments to your last note, they will be helpful in the future.

Please find the revised Public Notice attached to this reply. Three copies of the insufficient public notice went out in
the USPS mail, addressed to you, yesterday.

Please extend the decision date for RN-07 until December 1, 2019 while Permit Revision 1 is being considered.

Thanks,

Doug

From: Simmons - DNR, Leigh <leigh.simmons@state.co.us>
Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2019 8:38 AM

To: Doug Smith <Doug.Smith@OXBOW.COM>

Subject: Re: COG1983059 - TCC PR-1

[external email-use caution]

Thanks Doug.

There are a couple more tweaks needed for the public notice:
¢ Need to include the business address of Oxbow Mining, LLC

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=095bb4d299&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid=msg-f%3A1639957813356593738&simpl=msg-f%3A16399578133... 1/3
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